CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 05983-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:14 AM

To: ‘James Fleming'

Subject: RE: FPL rate hike???

Dear Mr. Fleming,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: James Fleming [mailto:bestaircraft@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 7:44 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate hike???

To whom it concerns : FPL has projected profit in the billions as small business owner that has to survive the last 7 years
of down turn due to economic down turns FPL has not been affected !! As a customer of FPL we need a break
everything is increasing as our own resource is decreasing !! Stop FPL now they have 2 corporate jets 2 corporate
helicopters and huge profits !!!

Sent from my iPhone


FPSC Commission Clerk
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